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e.glover@newportoregon.gov

CITY OF NEWPORT
CITY HALL HOLIDAY TREE LIGHTING

The City of Newport will hold its annual City Hall holiday tree lighting on Monday,
November 27, 2023, at 5:30 P.M., at the Newport City Hall, 169 SW Coast Highway.
Following the tree lighting, a brief reception will be held in the City Hall.

Festivities will begin at 5:30 P.M. with greetings from the Newport City Council and staff.
This will be followed by music provided by the Oregon Coast Chorus, of Sweet Adelines
International, and refreshments in City Hall.

The holiday tree was donated by Starker Forests, from Philomath. Starker Forests has
graciously donated holiday trees to Newport and other communities.

Questions may be directed to Erik Glover e.glover@newportoregon.gov
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